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City of Norman Planning and Community Development
201 W. Gray Street, Building A
Norman, Oklahoma 73069

Dear Norman City Council Member,

We are requesting your approval of an Administrative Delay Appeal for our property, located at
823 S. Lahoma in core Norman. We closed on the lot in November 2016, have a loan on the
property and have been working diligently for several months to plan our family's future home.

We have noticed many residents in the area have started a “build like you live next door”
campaign. These residents, along with City Council members, can rest assured that is exactly
what we are doing, because we will live next door in a home that will be owned and occupied by
us.

Historic preservation is important to our family and is a major reason we chose to build our
home in the area. We have worked closely with our builder, Curtis McCarty, to design a
bungalow-style home that is respectful to the neighborhood. Our ultimate goal is that when it is
complete, a passerby will assume the home has been there for many years.

We look forward to building our family's home soon, as our son has been accepted into the
Pre-Kindergarten program at McKinley Elementary. We hope you will grant our appeal so we
can proceed with our plans to beautify the empty lot that sits there today. Thank you for your
consideration of our appeal.

Sincerely,

Brett and Alesha Leemaster



